
  

YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THE ANNUAL PICNIC IN THE PARK 

 

 

EVENT DETAILS 



 
I hope you are able to attend our Annual Picnic in the Park.  It is a great opportunity to connect 

with people in the neighbourhood and spend some quality time with your family! 

   

 friend on Facebook | forward to a friend 

 

KEEP IN TOUCH 

 

I appreciate the many opportunities to make a positive difference in my constituency. Your phone calls, 

letters, and emails make a big difference in keeping me informed on the issues that matter to you. 

If you would like me to recognize anyone or have your event mentioned in this newsletter, please don't 

hesitate to call or email me. 

 

"From a Provincial Point of View" is a weekly message from Ken Cheveldayoff, MLA Saskatoon Silver 

Springs. Your opinions are important and your letters, emails, and phone calls on any issues relating to 

the provincial government are welcomed.  

Copyright © 2013 Saskatoon Silver Springs, All 

rights reserved.  
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